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The school Privacy Notice is available on the Houlton School website under Useful Links. 

Next week is Week A 

 

End of Term Arrangements 
 

School will finish at 1:10pm on Friday 19 July 2024.  We will be offering a selection of hot snacks at break 

time, which will take place at the usual time.  Pupils in receipt of free school meals can use their daily allowance 

to purchase a hot snack and drink at break time. 

 

Bus Arrangements 
 

We have been in touch with School Transport and the Catterall’s number 636 and Warwickshire Travel 

number 638 buses will collect pupils at 1:20pm on the last day of term. 

 

Should your child use a Stagecoach bus, these are public services so you will need to check times with them 

directly. 

 

Medication 
 

Please can all pupils who have medication stored in the Medical Room collect it before the end of term.  Any 

medication not collected by Friday 19 July will be disposed of. 

 
 
 
Houlton Fest 
 

Houlton Fest takes place on Wednesday 17 July from 4 - 6pm (see flyer below). 

 

Friends of Houlton School are still looking for help with the following: 

• Shop bought cakes... all must be nut free 

• Gluten and dairy free cakes 

• Any raffle donations (no alcohol)  

 

If any parents/carers are able to help on the day please contact FoHS on hellofohs@gmail.com  

 

Should anyone want a stall to promote their business please email the address above. 

 

All games will be £1 a go, each pupil will be issued with 3 £1 tokens.  

 

 
 
 
Term Dates 2024-25 
 

Term dates for the next academic year can be found on the school website by following this link. This includes 

details for the start of term in September: https://www.houltonschool.org.uk/parents/term-dates/ 
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